

Congratulations to our 2022 Grant Recipients!



After a challenging start to the year, our panel was extremely pleased to receive over 30 applications from across Australia. It is wonderful to see so many educators, parents and community members committed to improving their energy efficiency and we thank every person who took the time to submit an application.

This year, we are awarding 9 grants and a total of \$26,643!

Congratulations to our 2022 iPromise Sustainability Grants Recipients!

Integricare Early Learning Centre Parramatta - \$7,645

The Centre will be using their grant to upgrade to energy efficient lighting, including sensors to reduce both their energy usage and environmental impact.

Embers Robotics - \$500

The Robotics club are continuing their energy efficiency journey with an energy efficient charging station for their reusable batteries.

Woronora River Public School - \$2,000

The school canteen will be purchasing a 3.5 star energy rated freezer to improve their energy efficiency.

Gymea Community Preschool - \$3,690

To reduce their reliance on energy consuming air conditioning, the preschool will be installing roof ventilation to maintain comfortable temperatures in their classrooms year round.

Russell Vale P&C - \$2,700

Combined with money the P&C has already raised, Russell Value will use their grant to purchase an energy efficient fridge and freezer for the school canteen.

1st Balgownie Scouts - \$4,500

Balgownie Scouts will use their grant to install solar on the roof of their loal community hall and operate with 100% clean energy.

St Ives Park P&C - \$2,300

The P&C will be upgrading their canteen's fridge & freezer with 4 and 5 star energy rated appliances to reduce their energy consumption.

Australian Christian College - \$2,308

This iPromise Grant will fund the 1st phase of energy efficient lighting for the school. As part of their committment to reducing their environmental impact, the school community will be fundraising for Phase 2.

Primbee Public School - \$1,000

Primbee's senior class will be reducing their energy usage through the installation of transparent blinds which will reduce glare but allow natural light so the lights can remain off throughout most of the day.

Got a question? Please feel free to email us via: greenteam@tradies.com.au

Thank you again to everyone who submitted an application.

Our next round will open in March 2023.

Thank you to our iPromise Grants Judging Panel:







